
 
Dear Dr. Warmoth, 
 
I want to thank you for the gift of a stethoscope. My name is 
SivaTeja Pati, and I am an incoming medical student from 
Houston, Texas. I knew that both the faculty and my peers 
supports my success as a physician, but I find it reassuring 
that alumni such as yourself from 1992 are still supporting 
the future physicians of 2020. Your generosity of the School of 
Medicine Stethoscopes for Students is greatly appreciated. 
 
Sincerely,  
Sivateja Pati 



 
Dear Dr. Warmoth, 
 
I want to thank you for the gift of a stethoscope. My name is 
Vijay Balasekaran, and I am an incoming medical student 
from Odessa, Texas. Receiving this stethoscope made the 4 
years of undergrad/MBA feel like I have arrived at a new 
chapter of my life. I have wanted to be a doctor since I was a 
child and this gift shows me how close I am. Your generosity of 
the School of Medicine Stethoscopes for Students is greatly 
appreciated. Thank you again! 
 
Sincerely,  
Vijay Balasekaran 



 
Dear Dr. Warmoth, 
 
I would like to sincerely express my gratitude for you 
sponsoring my stethoscope. This stethoscope is an honor to me 
and reminds me of the journey I am beginning to make a 
difference in people's lives. It means so much to me knowing 
an alumni is supporting me even before I start school.Thank 
you for your support of the School of Medicine and Stethoscopes 
for Students. 
 
Sincerely,  
Sofia Altamirano 



 
Dear Dr. Warmoth, 
 
My name is Nabeela Manal and I am an incoming medical student 
from Lubbock. Thank you for supporting the School of Medicine 
Stethoscopes for Students. Your generosity allowed me to receive a 
TTUHSC branded stethoscope this year. I chose to attend medical 
school at the TTUHSC due to its innovative curriculum high rates of 
student satisfaction and unwavering dedication toward fostering 
teamwork and collaboration among students. Receiving this 
stethoscope made me feel extremely grateful for the profession I have 
entered and I plan to use it extensively throughout my medical 
school training. Once again thank you again for your support. 
 
Sincerely,  
Nabeela Manal 



 
Dear Dr. Warmoth, 
 
My name is Seham Azzam, and I am an incoming medical student 
from El Paso, Texas. Thank you for supporting the School of Medicine 
Stethoscopes for Students. Your generosity allowed me to receive a 
TTUHSC branded stethoscope this year. It has been a dream of mine 
to become a pediatric emergency physician since I was five years 
old. Becoming a medical student at TTUHSC and receiving the 
TTUHSC branded stethoscope have been surreal experiences and ones 
that would not be possible without your generosity. Thank you 
again for your support. 
 
Sincerely,  
Seham Azzam 




